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New Neighbor Profile

Welcome Cynthia Sullivan to 100 Cummings Center, Suite 423-G.
Cynthia is a North Shore attorney whose primary focus is family
law. She is experienced in divorce settlements, child custody and
support, and real estate disputes. For additional information, visit
the website or call 978-777-6552. 

Upcoming Event

Walter E and Elizabeth C Cummings Gallery, 100 Cummings Center, Suite 120-E, will host
an event in the 100-L lobby (by People’s United Bank and J Barrett Realty) on Thursday,
December 10, from 9:00 AM to 4:00 PM. Local artist David J Cummings and Maine
photographer Sheila Fraine will represent the gallery during the event, which will feature
original art and photography and boxed card sets. 

Goings On

T h e Pete Frates 5K will be held virtually this year. The race can be
completed any time between Saturday, December 5 and Sunday,
December 13 using the route of your choosing. December 9 will mark the
first anniversary of Pete’s passing.
Interested in joining in? Sign up as an individual, create your own team,
or consider joining as a client firm, like CrossFit Five Plus.
 
After ;ive successful years of raising enough funds to build and maintain
Pete’s Park in Beverly, this year’s event will support the Sean M. Healey
and AMG Center for ALS at Mass General. Funds will be allocated to a

groundbreaking program that provides expanded access to homecare through the Healey
Center and Compassionate Care ALS. This program honors Pete’s legacy and the Frates
family’s focus on prioritizing more accessible homecare for those who are directly affected by

https://attysullivan.com/
https://attysullivan.com/
https://djcummingsart.com/
https://northshoretimingonline.com/reglive2017.aspx?eventyear_id=1701
https://crossfitfiveplus.com/


ALS.

Friendly Reminder

Holiday Thanks: While we recognize some clients may wish to express appreciation during
the holiday season for those who have served them well, please note that Cummings
Properties staff members are not permitted to accept gratuities. Staff members are pleased to
provide the many services included in clients’ leases and take pride in providing the very best
possible service in a friendly, ef;icient manner. For those wishing to express appreciation,
thank you notes are always welcome.

Simple Smiles

Simple Smiles is a community bulletin board of sorts to help everyone start the week off
learning, imagining, and smiling. We are inviting all North Shore News readers to submit
photos of something or some place that they ;ind interesting, informative, or exciting. Please
refrain from sharing photos that feature people. 



Shoe Snippets
Fun facts about the historic Cummings Center site, formerly known as “The Shoe”

Having opened its doors in 1899, United Shoe was one of the ;irst three international
companies ever created. Within the ;irst year, it had set up locations in the United Kingdom,
France, Germany, Canada, and Latin America. United Shoe quickly gained a positive
reputation as a service-oriented and employee-oriented company whose employees were
some of the highest paid in the United States. 

Call for Submissions

We want to hear from you! Do you have news or a great photo to
share? Is there a special you'd like to offer to Cummings clients? Email
your news, offers, and photos to Helen at newsbrief@cummings.com. 
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If you no longer wish to receive our emails, you may unsubscribe below.

Unfortunately, if you unsubscribe, you will not receive important building notices such as
water and electric shutdowns or fire alarm testing.
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